
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: By-law 2024 - 079 Noise from private 
residences. 
 
Dear Clerks,  
 
Please distribute to all members of Council. 
 
Approximately 1,159,000 Canadians and Newfoundlanders served in the 
2nd World War.  Deaths totaled 44,000 and more than that were wounded. 
 
Surely we can have one day a year in quiet contemplation and respect for 
these men and women who sacrificed so much.  People who have come to 
Canada  have come to Canada  because of the country they sacrificed 
for.  They fought from “the setting of the sun to the morning light.”  Surely 
November 11th is a sacred day for all Canadians no matter where they 
came from or what their religion.  It deserves better than evening  fireworks 
that sound like bombs blasting  on what should be a quiet time of reflection 
and remembrance. 
 
Lest We Forget. 
Respectfully, 
Louella Brace 
 


